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King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting 

February 13, 2019 

 

Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:30 a.m. 

The monthly Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office.  In 

attendance was Armistead Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane 

Klausen, General Registrar; Mary Ann Levere, Secretary via telephone. 

 

Minutes were reviewed and approved. 

  

New Business 

Board Of Supervisor meeting is scheduled for February 25, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.  Electoral 

Board Chairman will attend along with the General Registrar. 

 

General Registrar updated Electoral Board members on the Legislative Review.  There is a 

bill in the General Assembly that is likely going to be passed which allows for no excuse 

early voting for 7 days prior to an election.  Absentee voting; no excuse in-person voting 

available beginning on the second Saturday immediately preceding election.  The 

provisions of the bill do not become effective until November 3, 2020.  There is a push in 

the General Assembly to implement November 2019.  It will likely have a financial impact 

on our locality, which was not included in the budget. 

 

Electoral Board organization for term  March 1, 2019 - February 28, 2020:  Mary Ann 

Levere has accepted reappointment of Secretary.  All other appointments remain as is.   

 

Ballot images must be retained on a V-drive for 22 months after an election. 

 

If held, June 11, 2019 is the scheduled date for the Primary election. 

 

The Electoral Board will not meet during the month of March, next meeting is scheduled for 

April 9th, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Mary Ann Levere 

Secretary 


